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          28th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Preparations for our Winter Fun Day on Friday 8th December 1pm ‘til 3pm are well underway. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you along on the day. 

 

We are making an appeal to parents and carers for donations to 

support our stalls, raffle, tombola and silent auction. Donations of the 

following would be much appreciated: 
 

 

 Boxes of chocolates/sweets/biscuits 

 Bottles of wine/spirits 

 Bric-a-brac – unwanted gifts/ornaments/ 

jewellery/toys (no electronics, please). 

 Any items to help us make up Christmas hampers. 

 

 

 

 

All money raised on the day will go towards supporting learning opportunities for all of our 

young people at Cedarbank. 

 

Donations can be handed in to tutor teachers or the school office, or you can drop them off 

yourself at the school office.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

Yours sincerely,  

 

The Winter Fun Team. 
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